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A perfect morning for our Christmas / December Breakfast fly-in. Lineup of 43 Aircraft! 
 

Well what a perfect day for our December-Christmas monthly breakfast fly in. Forty-three aircraft 
smoothly arrived due to good airmanship by all pilots. Seventy people enjoyed the usual great breakfast 
of fruit juices, fruit platters, sausages, bacon, eggs, bread, mushrooms, beans, and much more including 
tradition Christmas fare such as fruit cake. As the photos here show all had a very pleasant time. You  
learn something new about people and their aircraft at every one of these monthly events!  
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Please remember to go to our Gallery, scroll left to see the latest 

professional photos of your planes by Dave Wilson. There are 

hundreds there to enjoy. See you next Month. Ken Cox, Newsletter editor. 

 

 

 

A Partenavia P.68B 


